
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – APRIL 3, 2023 
CONSIDERATION OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT FUNDING 

BY THE TOWN OF MARION, VIRGINIA  
  
The Council of the Town of Marion, Virginia (the “Council”) will hold a public hearing to solicit 
public input on local community development and housing needs in relation to Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) funding for a project in our community. Information on the 
amount of funding available, the requirements on benefit to low- and moderate-income persons, 
eligible activities, and plans to minimize displacement and provide displacement assistance as 
necessary will be available. Citizens will also be given the opportunity to comment on the Town’s 
past use of CDBG funds. All interested citizens are urged to attend. For additional information, 
contact Bill Rush 276-378-5019. Comments and grievances can be submitted in writing to Town 
Manager PO Box 1005 Marion VA 24354 prior to public hearing.  If you plan to attend and have any 
special needs requirements, please call the number listed above. The public hearing, which may be 
continued or adjourned, and at which time persons may appear and present their views on the 
proposed application, will be held at 5:30 p.m. on April 3, 2023, or as soon thereafter as the 
matter may be heard, before the Council in the Council Chambers at the Municipal Building, 
located at 138 West Main Street, Marion, Virginia.  
 


